
 
 

Jimmy Love 
Golden Apple Recipient 

September 8, 2003 
 

 
Jimmy Love, a 1990 graduate of Soldotna High School, joined 
the district’s business office staff in 1996; he has served as an 
Accounting Specialist and currently holds the position of 
Payroll Specialist I. 
 
Jimmy was instrumental in preparation of the overwhelming 
retro-active payment project which the district encountered 
following last year’s contract settlement with all three 
employee groups.  This was no small endeavor; a project of 
this magnitude had never been undertaken by the district’s 
limited payroll staff and Jimmy was a key player in the 
successful completion of the monumental task. 
 
In addition to assisting with the district’s monthly payroll of 
approximately 1800 checks, Jimmy monitors employee’s 
leave time.  He has a good rapport with school district 
employees and is always willing to go above and beyond to 
assist in finding solutions to employee’s questions regarding 
the many facets of payroll.  Jimmy’s flexibility and positive 
attitude provide support to his co-workers and aid in the 
efficient operation of the business office. 

 
The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of 
Education extends recognition to Jimmy Love for his 
outstanding service to the school district.  Congratulations, 
Jimmy! 

 


